[bookmark: _GoBack]It is once again time to begin planning for this year’s Carroll County Schools Arts Festival (formerly VSAF.)  This year’s event will take place on Saturday, March 17th from 10:00—1:00 at the Carroll County Civic Center in Huntingdon.  That’s right—the VSAF is on St. Patrick’s Day, and only a short eight weeks away!  As always, we are looking to make this year our best yet and are searching for individuals, school groups, businesses, civic organizations, church groups, and volunteer organizations who can help make this happen.  We need performers to provide entertainment throughout the event and arts and crafts tables for the children of Carroll County to enjoy.  Each year, hundreds of children attend this local event and it is only because of selfless volunteers that we can continue this long-standing tradition.  If you would like more information or to participate by providing entertainment or an arts and crafts booth, please call or email Brandy Baumgardner at 731-986-4482 ext. 240 or bbaumgardner@carrollschools.com .  

